PSLU Committee

From: Charlene <char@ ALOHAAKU.COM>

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 8:25 AM

To: PSLU Committee

Cc: Charleng; Vernon Kalanikau; Kelly King; Michelle Del Rosario; Kate Griffiths
Subject: new concerns at 1488 S. Kihei Rd. subdivision and CIZ

Attachments: checklist for subdivsion.pdf; check list for 1488 S. Kihei subdivision plans.jpg
Importance: High

Aloha - Last minute update....we have obtained check lists (see attached) that have been reviewed by certain agencies
throughout the Planning Dept., Public Works or otherwise that give preliminary subdivision development sign-offs for
this subdivision project to move forward and it is more underway than originally thought.

We are caught backfooted to understand this. There is concern and discussion among the community that just having
just a ‘no action” motion and vote today DOES NOT ENSURE that this project might not be continued and pushed down
the pike during the Kihei-Makena Community Plan review time period.

We would like, if possible please to add clarification to the motion and to first offer “a motion to deny the CIZ and/or to
FILE today’s amendment motion completely”. We would like to also ask the different County Departments, with
agreements from them, to please take no further actions, preliminary or not, on this TMK until the updated Kihei-
Community'S. Maui Community Plan is approved.

Mahalo,
Charlene Schulenburg & Vernon Kalanikau
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